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NEWS RELEASE – 2010-07 

 

For Immediate Release: April 29, 2010 

Contact: Asst Chief Doug Patey at (207) 781-2610 
 

Falmouth Emergency Management reports that as of 1:00 p.m. on Thursday April 29th, 

Falmouth Road from the intersection of Allen Ave Extension to Woodville Rd has been 

closed due to fallen trees and damaged power poles. CMP anticipates the closure to last at 

least two hours. Motorists who use this section of Falmouth Road are asked to seek 

alternate routes. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Asst Chief Doug Patey, Emergency 

Management Deputy Director at 781-2610 or Falmouth Public Safety Dispatch at 781-2300.  

 

End of release. 

#### 


